Noeleen Roche

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 480 Pauhla McGrane

From:

Sent: 28 August 2015 09:20

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

The idea that Dublin Port Company would be allowed to dump potentially toxic dredge spoil in a UNESCO Biosphere
and area of outstanding natural beauty is frankly unbelievable. The water quality in the area will be significantly
impacted, particularly with the transport and re-suspension of sediment. This will further impact the wildlife and
fisheries in the area as well as tourisim and leisure activities for those w$o live in and around the bay.
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Dublin Bay is my home and community and | strongly object gp%b%\ application by Dublin Port Company and urge
you to reject. O\QO&\
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Yours sincerely, OQ\\
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Pauhla McGrane ©

385 Clontarf Road, Dollymount, Dublin 3 Dublin IE
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